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Crime Prevention is an active approach that combines 
public awareness & prevention measures to reduce crime

October 2024 brings focus on Crime Prevention Month.
In 1984, the National Crime Prevention Council (NCPC) recognized October as 
Crime Prevention Month to work alongside local & federal law enforcement 
agencies, support groups & schools to promote crime prevention & awareness. 
The Provost Marshal’s Office (PMO) supports NCPC with these weekly initiatives:

Keep watch for weekly crime prevention tips on the topics & ensure 
they are applied to all plans at home, work & in your communities! 
Crime prevention is your responsibility! Do your part, promote crime 
prevention/awareness & always help take a bite out of crime!

2nd Week: Crime Prevention at Home

1st   Week: Empowering Communities

4th   Week: Intellectual Property Theft

3rd Week: No Place for Hate
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